Mat Humfrey

From:

Angela Clare

Sent:

Monday, 2 July 2018 1:08 PM

To:

Mat Humfrey

Subject:

FW: Extension of Time for submission on Green Paper

FYI

Angela Clare

Coordinator Strategic Planning



Town of Cottesloe

109 Broome Street | Cottesloe WA 6011

PO Box 606 | Cottesloe WA 6011 Phone: (08) 9285 5000

Fax: (08) 9285 5001

Email: angela.clare@cottesloe.wa.gov.au

Web: www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au



This electronic mail message is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you are not the addressee you are notified that any transmission, distribution or photocopying of this email is strictly prohibited. The confidentiality attached to this email is not waived, lost or destroyed by reasons of a mistaken delivery to you. If you have received this email in error please notify or reply to the sender immediately.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Planning Reform

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2018 1:06 PM

To: Angela Clare

Subject: RE: Extension of Time for submission on Green Paper

Angela

Thank you for the requested extension of time. We now look forward to receiving your submission on the Green Paper by 29th July 2018.

Regards

Evan

Evan Jones | Principal, WA Planning System Review 140 William Street, Perth WA 6000